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CONCLUSION OF SFC INVESTIGATION ON iFAST HK 

 

 
The Board of Directors of iFAST Corporation Ltd. (“the Company”) refers to the Company’s Initial 
Public Offering Prospectus dated 4 December 2014 relating to the investigation by the Securities 
and Futures Commission (“SFC”) on iFAST Financial (HK) Limited (“iFAST HK”), a wholly-
owned subsidiary of the Company incorporated in Hong Kong. 
  
The Company wishes to update that the SFC has completed its investigation and informed 
iFAST HK on 24 October 2017 that the SFC will not take further action against iFAST HK apart 
from issuing with the compliance advice letter to assist iFAST HK in future compliance. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
Lim Chung Chun  
 
Chairman / Chief Executive Officer  
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